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Thursday 22nd September 
 

Dear parents and carers, 

 
Important messages 

RE: Harvest Festival- Monday 26th September 

 

As there are many people within our community who may be finding it hard in the current climate, we 

would like to collect donations to the Trussell Trust foodbank in Farnborough. This year they are 

asking for: 

o Luncheon Meat 200g 

o Corned Beef 

o Tinned Ham 200g 

o Tinned Spaghetti 

o Rice Pudding 

o Sponge Pudding 

o Packet Custard 

o Cereal Variety Packs 

o Long Life Milk 

o Men's Toiletries, in particular Shaving Foam 

o Multi-Surface Cleaning Products 

 

They would also benefit from donations of any Christmas items such as boxes of chocolates or 

biscuits/ children’s multipacks or even cakes. They do ask that we do NOT donate pasta, tea, tinned 

pies, baked beans, tomatoes and soup as they are struggling for storage for these particular items.  

 

Can any donations that you are able to provide please be brought to school on Monday 26th 

September.  

  

Thank you, as always, for your ongoing support.  

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

Laura Tichbon 

Collective Worship Co-ordinator 

 

 



 


